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TAPE 89, SIDE A

006    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 9:43 a.m.

WORK SESSION, HB 2654

009  CHAIR MCCOY:  Responds to  Dr. Graham's  letter concerning  the
proposed amendments.

013   MIKE  MERIWETHER,   COMMITTEE  ADMINISTRATOR:   Explains  the
proposed amendments to HB 2654, (EXHIBIT A).

099  SEN. BRYANT:  Would like  to hear the  reasons for  dropping the
central registry.

109    CHAIR MCCOY:  Responds.

115    SEN. BRYANT:  Asks Rep. Naito if she is comfortable with the
amendments.

123    REP. LISA NAITO, DISTRICT 15:  Responds.

137  DR.  MARVA  GRAHAM,  DIRECTOR,  ALLIED  HEALTH  SERVICES: Discusses
the deletion of the central registry. 150    SEN. COOLEY:  How would
clients be easily monitored?



153    DR. GRAHAM:  Responds.

157    SEN. COOLEY:  Discusses the intake process.

158    DR. GRAHAM:  Responds.

162   VICE-CHAIR  SPRINGER:  Doesn't  the  drug  enforcement  agency
monitor prescription drugs pretty closely? Are  there similar concerns,
or has

there been a breach of  confidentiality that protects patients through

that system?

166    DR. GRAHAM:  Responds.

180  JEFF KUSHNER, DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF ALCOHOL  AND DRUG ABUSE:
Discusses the central registry proposal.

193  CHAIR MCCOY: You can accomplish the  same thing through a central
intake process rather than a registry.

195    JEFF KUSHNER:  Responds.

199    CHAIR MCCOY:  Speaks to the central intake process.

205    JEFF KUSHNER:  Responds.

218  SEN. BRYANT: Will  the central intake system  proposed in the
amendments satisfy the federal requirement?

222    JEFF KUSHNER:  Responds.

226    SEN. BRYANT:  What would the funding be on a central registry?

228  JEFF KUSHNER: Discusses the fiscal impact  on central intake and
central registry.

240  VICE-CHAIR SPRINGER: Asks Rep.  Naito how she feels  on the last
version of amendments.

244    REP. NAITO:  Responds.

282   MOTION:   VICE-CHAIR   SPRINGER:   Moves   the   -14   amendments
and further amendments to HB 2654.

297  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so ordered.
SEN. KERANS IS EXCUSED.

299   MOTION:  VICE-CHAIR   SPRINGER:  Moves  the   bill  to   the Floor
as AMENDED with a DO PASS recommendation, and RESCIND the referral to
WAYS AND MEANS.

304  REP. NAITO:  Expresses that  she has already  spoken with  Sen.
Trow and President Bradbury's office on rescinding the bill from Ways
and Means.

308  SEN. BRYANT: Does the  funding also allow the Department  to ask
for the additional $145,000 to do the registry versus the intake?



315    CHAIR MCCOY:  Responds.

320    SEN. BRYANT:  Discusses funding.

324  REP.NAITO: Expresses that it is more  important to her to get the
policy moving forward and try to look for funding later.

336  VOTE:  CHAIR  MCCOY:  Hearing  no  objection,  it  is  so ordered.
SEN. KERANS IS EXCUSED.

CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 10:05 a.m.
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